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From: Jeff Dadamo <dadamo.jeff{@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 6:10 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Don't further reduce the leverage limits.

Do we really have to babysit everyone!!
Can't people take responsibility for their own actions.

Protect us against fraud.
Don't "protect us from ourselves".

Jeff D'Adamo | Vice President | R3 Recycling - Justin Industries, Inc. | Mobile: 1.813.220.5638 | Fax:
1.813.200.1099
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